
 

 

 

 

August 12, 1997 

 

Nicki Kuckes, Esq. 

Miller, Cassidy, Larroca & Lewin 

2555 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20037-6400 

 

Re: Interview with Herbert J. Miller 

 

Dear Ms. Kuckes: 

 

I would like to thank you and Mr. Miller for coming to our offices last week and discussing with us 

issues related to the assassination of President Kennedy.   As promised, I am enclosing a copy of the 

audio taped interview (two cassettes) and our memorandum memorializing the interview (without 

attachments). 

 

We would now like to request that Mr. Miller donate to the National Archives the originals of three 

sets of documents:  first, the handwritten notes that he made in conjunction with his official trip to 

Dallas in the days following the assassination (Bates nos. HJM 0053-0056); second, the typed notes 

describing his activities after the assassination (Bates nos. HJM 0001-0014); and third, the letters 

included in the file labeled CI-4 (Joe McConnon) and which appear to be signed by “José” (Bates 

nos. HJM 1194-1242).  We believe that these records, which appear to have been created or 

collected in conjunction with official business of the U.S. government, would be valued additions to 

the JFK Collection at the National Archives.  We would be happy to work with you to transfer the 

records to the Archives. 

 

We will be in touch with you in the future regarding Mr. Miller’s knowledge of issues related to the 

assassination that developed after he left the Department of Justice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 



Enclosures 

 

cc: John C. Keeney, Esq. (w/o enclosures) 

Acting Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 

 

Carlotta P. Wells, Esq. (w/o enclosures)  

  Civil Division 

 

 


